Next issue of Ceramophile arriving soon
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ALFRED, NY The next issue of Ceramophile, the annual publication of the Alfred Ceramic Art Museum, is expected
to hit mailboxes soon.

Issue #49 of Ceramophile should arrive on campus at the end of this week and will be distributed to the Ceramic Art
Museum membership and the publication&s mailing list. Copies, available at the musuem, will also be distributed on
campus and throughout the village of Alfred. It can also be viewed in the online flipbook version.

Ceramophile was first published in the spring of 1991.



